
STATE OF NEW YORK 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

 

CASE 15-E-0751  – In the Matter of the Value of Distributed 

Energy Resources. 

 

MATTER 17-01277  – In the Matter of the Value of Distributed 

Energy Resources Working Group Regarding 

Rate Design. 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETINGS OF RATE DESIGN WORKING GROUP 

 

(Issued April 5, 2019) 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Value of Distributed 

Energy Resources Working Group regarding Rate Design (Rate 

Design Working Group), established in the above referenced 

matter, will be holding meetings on the following dates. 

On April 15, 2019 from 1:00 PM to 4:15 PM, the Rate 

Design Working Group will meet at the Department of Public 

Service’s Albany Offices at Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 

Boardroom in Albany, with video conferencing to the Department’s 

New York City Office at 90 Church Street, 4th Floor Boardroom in 

New York City.  The meeting will include a presentation by the 

Staff consultant of an analytical approach to rate options and 

an introduction to prioritization framework used to evaluate 

rate design options. 

Those who wish to attend should RSVP by email to the 

working group mail box RateDesignWG_VDER@dps.ny.gov by April 11, 

2019.  Please indicate the location (Albany or NYC) in your 

RSVP.  Attendees in the 90 Church Street, New York City location 

must be prepared to show valid photo identification upon 

arrival. 
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Meeting Agenda: 

1:00 PM – 1:30 PM  Welcome and Introductions 

 

1:30 PM – 3:00 PM Analytical Approach to Rate Options 

 

2:45 PM – 3:15 PM Near-term Options 

 

3:15 PM – 4:00 PM Introduction to the Prioritization 

Framework 

 

4:00 PM – 4:15 PM Next Steps 

 

On May 23, 2019 from 1:00 PM to 4:30 PM, the Rate 

Design Working Group will meet at the Department of Public 

Service’s New York City Office at 90 Church Street, 4th Floor 

Boardroom in New York City.  The meeting will include further 

discussion of the Prioritization Framework and its application 

to different rate designs.  A detailed agenda will be published 

in a subsequent notice. 

Those who wish to attend the May 23 meeting should 

RSVP by email to the working group mail box 

RateDesignWG_VDER@dps.ny.gov by May 17, 2019.  Attendees must be 

prepared to show valid photo identification upon arrival. 

For questions, please contact John Garvey at 212-417-

2200 or John.Garvey@dps.ny.gov. 

 

 

 

(SIGNED)    KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

Secretary 
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